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Businesses and residents of Oregon are leaving this State. There is an anti-growth 

movement being produced at the State level. This must stop.  

The State of Oregon has collected record amounts of revenue from its constituents 

for the last cycles. The State does not need another income stream. You have a 

Spending issue, not an income issue. It is NOT the job of legislators to find more 

revenue, it’s your JOB to govern and protect. Try using growth to increase revenue, 

not more taxes.  

 


